
 

20 January 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 

Commencement of Online Teaching and Learning 

 

As per the EDB’s press release from earlier today, the half-day Zoom timetable will be adopted 

for all G7-12 teaching and learning activities from Monday, 24 January until further notice. 

Students are reminded to bring their textbooks and belongings home by the end of the week and 

regularly check Google Classroom or ManageBac for live lesson arrangements from their teachers. 

The Rules and Regulations for Live Lessons and Attendance Policy, released on 9 January, should 

be strictly observed. 

 

In preparation for their upcoming DSE examinations, G12 NSS students will take their Mock 

Examinations on campus, following the existing examination timetable. The G12 English Oral 

Examination will be rescheduled to Thursday, 27 January at 14:00. Students should check the 

revised examination details which will be posted on Google Classroom. Meanwhile, G12 IB 

students will have Zoom classes following the current half-day schedule. 

 

The School will continue to observe the Health Protection Measures for Schools issued by the 

EDB in order to safeguard our community. Thank you for your unwavering support towards the 

School in these trying times, and let us look forward to seeing each other on the Hill soon. 

 

 

 

 Yours faithfully, 

  
 _________________ 
 R.K.Y. Cheng 
 Headmaster 


